FRATERNAL ORDER OF EAGLES
466 East La Cadena

Riverside, Ca. 92507

R. A. Barnett

474 Prospect Avenue
Highgrove, Ca. 92507
Dear Mr. Barnett:

Although our address shows as a Riverside address, we are actually in Highgrove. The Eagles
have been a charitable organization for the last 110 years in the Riverside area. Many of our
members are residents of Highgrove. We have studied the advantages of having a Metrolink
station at Highgrove and would like to lend our support for such a station. We feel that since
the train already goes through Highgrove, the cost to add a station is nominal compared to
the benefits it would provide our members and the residents of Highgrove.

Thank you for the opportunity to make our views public and to support the Metrolink
Highgrove Station. We hope you will continue to push for the needed addition.

Sincerely,

Edward Mote

Trustee,

Fratefnal Order of Eagles

Aerie 997




